
Notice of the Filing of a  

Labor Condition Application with the  

Employment & Training Administration 

1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Akshaya, Inc. through the 
filing of a Labor Condition Application with the Employment and Training 
Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor.

2. One (1) such worker is being sought.

3. This worker is being sought for the position of Sr. Technical Project Manager 
[under the wage survey classification of Computer Occupations, All Others; IT 
Project Managers1 (SOC:15-1199)].

4. An annual salary of $120,000.00 is being offered to this worker.

5. The period of employment for which the worker is sought is October 13, 2020 to 
October 12, 2023.

6. The employment will occur at 11919 Foundation Place, Suite 100, Gold River, 
CA 95670.

7. The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection at the offices 
of Akshaya, Inc., located at 415 Boulder Court, Suite 100, Pleasanton, CA 94566.

Akshaya Inc’s LCA notices will be electronically posted on Akshaya Inc’s Internet 
website http://akshaya-inc.com/view_lca_details.php for no less than (10) ten consecutive 
business days

“Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition 

application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may 

be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department 

of Labor.” 

1https://www.flcdatacenter.com/OesQuickResults.aspx?code=15-1199&area=40900&year=21&source=1 
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